
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to the 2021-21  

school year!  We are excited to 

 start the new year with all  

our returning and new families. 

 In this newsletter, we would  

like to inform parents of  

upcoming events, important  

messages, and reminders.  

Let’s have a great year! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you haven’t already, please 

follow us/like us on Facebook to 

keep abreast of posts and photos 

that we put up.  We often use 

Facebook to post photos of the 

children and special events on a 

weekly or monthly weekly basis. 
 

  
 
 

Picture Day originally scheduled on 

September 17th has been 

rescheduled to October 22nd. On 

this day, all children will take their 

pictures without payment and 

parents will receive proofs of their 

child’s photos before deciding to 

purchase. Please note that make-

ups will not be available for 

children absent on this day. 

 

 
 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED  
Monday, September 6th  
In Honor of Labor Day  

 

.  
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Label, label, label! 
We want to emphasize the 

importance of labeling your 

child’s belongings. Often times, 

children have identical items, 

so having  your child’s name on 

everything will prevent mix-

ups. Please write your child’s 

name on everything; sweaters, 

drinks, bottles, items brought 

for sharing, lunch bags, lunch 

containers, utensils, etc.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

As part of our NUT FREE policy, 

we ask parents NOT to bring 

peanuts or tree nut products to 

school. All foods (including hidden 

traces in sauces, sweets, snacks) 

brought to school should be 

carefully checked to make sure 

they are nut-free. Parents should 

also remind their children not to 

share food with other children.  

 

 

 
Face Mask Safety Guidelines 

In order to ensure proper mask wearing, parents should follow these guidelines 

when helping their children put on their mask each morning before going to school: 

  

*Masks should cover the nose, mouth, and chin 

 

*Masks should be a snug fit; if it has a nose strip, pinch it to fit the shape of 

your child’s nose 

 

*Reusable masks should be washed daily or at least whenever it gets dirty.  

 

*Disposable masks should be thrown away after wearing it once 

 

In addition, we’d like to remind all parents to screen their child at home and take 

their temperature before arriving to school each morning. 

 

We truly appreciate your cooperation and support in helping us provide a safe and 

healthy environment for all of our children, families, and staff during the 

pandemic. 
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